

February 3,2017

PLENARY SESSION AGREES WITH

ALLEGATIONS OF PATIVEL

During the last extraordinary plenary session Teulada Moraira unanimously approved the allegations to be presented regarding PATIVEL and will forward them to the department of the provincial council in charge, PATIVEL (territorial action plan green infrastructure along coast) was the only subject discussed during the session with the goal to agree on important allegations.



FEBRUARY 5, 2017 - TREE DAY



celebrate tree parents'association of the CEIP Sant Vicent Ferrer and the department of environment have planned some activities. The whole family is invited to celebrate the day which starts at 10:30am at the Ermita Font Santa where the association offers hot chocolate and a breakfast. Afterwards everybody meets at the green zone of the village, opposite the commercial centre "El Planet", for the tree planting.



THE KIDS WILL BE HEARD



Teulada Moraira in collaboration with the department of education creates the first "council for children and adolescents". 13 children have been democratically elected to be part of this council, 13 more will be temporary and all of them are in 5th or 6th grade at the secondary schools CEIP Sant Vicent Ferrer and Cap d'Or or in 1st grade at the ESO of the IES Teulada











f **y** 🛗 💆 Teulada Moraira







